
Minutes from the November 2, 2020 Meeting of the IHE POA  

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:02pm by the POA president Chuck Styers. 
Other board members present were Lena Rosas, Beverly Maloy, and Marty 
Gonzales. Lorraine Surber and Grace Dorsey were excused. A quorum was 
reached. 

The minutes from the October 5, 2020 meeting were approved as read by the 
secretary Beverly Maloy. 

The treasurer’s report was approved as read by the treasurer Marty Gonzales. 

The ACC report was given by Vicky Rainwater. Updates were given on 3 PIP 
requests. Lot 37 PIP has been approved and Lot 129 has not been approved yet 
pending further information from the homeowner. 

New business: The holiday lighting contest will be judged December 12, 2020 at 
7pm. Lena Rosas, Lorraine Surber, and Beverly Maloy will meet that night to do 
the judging. Contest prize amounts will the same as last year: 1st place-$50.00, 2nd 
place-$25.00, 3rd place- $10.00, religious themed- $25.00, and honorable 
mention- $10.00. 

The possibility of a community newsletter to be posted on the IHE website and 
Nextdoor Indian Hills Estates was discussed. The suggestion to mail it to property 
owners would involve too much expense to the POA. Beverly Maloy has 
volunteered to do the newsletter to include articles from contributors, upcoming 
community events, yard sales, and SBIHEWSC news. This undertaking will require 
input from the community. 

Old business: Marty Gonzales reported the creation of the new IHE POA website. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:02pm by the 
president Chuck Styers. 

Respectfully submitted, Beverly Maloy, secretary 

 
 


